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 Thursday, 16 November 2023 

 

Dear Nursery Parents, 

 

As you are aware we had to postpone your parents evening earlier this term due to staff absence however, we are in a 

position to invite you into school.   

 

OPEN MORNING  

We would like to invite you in on Tuesday 5th December for an open morning from 9.00 – 10.00 am.  This is an 

opportunity to see your child in their nursery environment and partake in some activities with your child.  It will be a 

relaxed session where you are welcome to stay for the entire hour or for part of it. 

 

PARENTS EVENING 

On Thursday 7th December, Miss Mayhew will be available to meet with you from 3.30 – 6.00pm to talk about your child 

at nursery. These will be available in 10min slots and can be booked through  

https://georgestreet.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Angela Hughes  

Headteacher 
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